MASS INTENTIONS

Sat. Sept. 19th 5:00 p.m. Flnez & Anthony Macedo

Sun. Sept 20th 9:00 a.m. ♥ Jean Ramsay Tuesday, Sept. 22nd 9:00 a.m. ♥Ivan Vukonic

2015 Weekly Budget to Actual Collection (September 13th)

	Regular Collection	Maintenance Fund	Pay Down the Debt
Weekly Budget for 2015	3,923.00	115.00	1,000.00
Contribution Sept. 13th	2,963.50	100.00	485.00
	-959.50	-15.00	-515.00

We welcome a new member of the Church through baptism:

Dominc Emilio Moroz – Baptized September 13th

Congratulations to Brendan & Debra Brennan who were married at St. Vital's on Sept. 18th

Reverse Collection

Collection for the Leduc Food Bank will take place the weekend of Oct 10/11.

<u>Children's Liturgy:</u> This year Children's Liturgy will resume on **October 4th** at the 11:00 a.m. Mass.

The program this year is **designed for ages 4-5.** However, these ages are not hard and fast, parents are asked to use their discretion (for example, 3 year olds may be accompanied by a parent).

We are in need of volunteer leaders for the 2015 / 2016 School year! The commitment is about once a month and easy to follow lesson plans are provided for you along with activity sheets for the children. We need many new volunteers to assist with offering this opportunity to the children of our parish. If we do not have enough volunteers, then we will not be able to offer Children's Liturgy. Thanks for giving your time to enrich the lives of the children in our parish.

If you are interested in being involved with Children's Liturgy, please contact Maxine Hall 780-929-9069 or elijan.maxine@gmail.com

Our Lady of the Hill K of C

Selling Sobeys and No Frills Grocery Cards at the back of the church after all masses

Our Lady of the Hill Knights of Columbus invite all parishioners to join them on Sunday, **September 20**th after the 9:00 & 11:00 a.m. masses for **Pancake Breakfast**. Come and enjoy pancakes, eggs, sausages, strawberries and more all served with a smile.

Adults \$6 children ages 6-12 \$3 5 & under free

40 Days for Life: Answering the Call 4 0 Days for Life is an annual prolife campaign, running this fall from **September 23 to November 1**. Thousands have annually answered the call to prayer and fasting for an end to abortion and the culture of death. Prolife Edmonton invites people of all faiths to a Peaceful Vigil: Stand for Life to give a peaceful public witness outside the Edmonton Abortion Clinic, 12409 - 109A Avenue North. For more information visitwww.40daysforlife.com/Edmonton or call 780-425-1637 or email 40days@edmontonprolife.org.

Bible Study Information Meeting to be held on **Wednesday**, **September 23rd** after the 7:00 p.m. mass. We are planning on studying the Gospel of John (by Scott Hahn)

Enrich Your Marriage

All married couples deserve a richer, fuller life together. For more information call Gavin and Nicole at 780-464-2874 or gvankup@telus.net or visit our website at www.wwme.org. The next Edmonton weekend is **October 23-25, 2015**. Take your relationship to the next level!

September 20 - 25th Sunday in Ordinary Time

The Road to Discipleship: Who is the Greatest in God's Kingdom? Did we not all dread being the last person picked for a team at school? Wasn't that a death knell in the school hierarchy? Yet Jesus asks the disciples (and us) to go last willingly when doing God's work. Who is the greatest in God's kingdom? The humble ones who are lowly of heart, who—instead of asserting their rights—willingly empty themselves of pride and egotism by taking the lowly positions. To be filled with God's life and power, disciples need to empty themselves of all which stands in the way: arrogance, superiority, self-importance, vanity, and egotism. God wants empty vessels that he can fill with Christ's own glory, mercy, and love.

A Ladies Banquet on Monday, Nov 2nd at 6:30 pm (sponsored by CWL) for all the ladies in the parish. Bring a friend or neighbor. Get dressed up and come out for an exciting fun night.

There will be a hot dinner served, entertainment, fun and prizes,

Tickets are \$10.00 each and will be for sale after each mass and at the parish office.